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Mr. Edward Gogol
Coordinator
Citizens Against Nuclear Power
407 S. Dearborn, Rm. 930
Chicago, IL 60605

Dear Mr. Gogol:

Pursuant to your January 4,1983 conversation with Michael Blume of
our General Counsel's office in which you indicated that your letter of
December 15, 1982 was intended to constitute a request for a hearing, I
am referring it to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Bdard Panel for
appropriate action. As Mr. Blume informed you, an amendment to the
operating license was issued on December 16, 1982.

Sincerel ,

n.- m
Samuel <|. Chilk

Secretary of ihe Coninission
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